Dr. Schmiesing and Board of Education:

I am asking the Board of Education to approve an overnight trip for the Varsity Boys Basketball team to Mansfield on Nov. 16th and 17th of 2018. The purpose of the trip is to scrimmage quality opponents and also use it as a team building exercise. The cost of the trip will be funded by the Boys Basketball Parent Group. If more information, regarding the trip, is needed feel free to contact me at 419-953-1294.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Yay Imwalle

Celina Basketball

oy Smualle